
TOWN OF GREENWOOD 
MONTHLY BOARD MEETING 

MINUTES 
January 10, 2024 

 
The monthly board meeting for the Town of Greenwood was called to order by Chairman 
Mitchell Peters at 7:00 PM. All members present. 
 
Minutes – Minutes were read by Clerk Jill Scheithauer. A motion was made by Sup. Travis 
Fuchs to accept the minutes of the December meeting; second by Peters. Motion passed.  
 
Treasurer’s Report/Pay Bills – A motion was made by Fuchs to pay the bills and accept the 
treasurer’s report. Second by Sup. Michael Wudi. Motion passed.  
 
Prospective Machinery Purchase – Mitch and graderman Kurt Bube found a used front-
mounted brusher that fits on a grader they believe could make a good purchase for the town. 
They went and looked at it and agree they can get it to work and are asking for Board approval 
to purchase it for $5,000. By owning it, we could do our own brushing instead of hiring it out. 
Last year (2023), we paid J.J.’s Brush Cutting LLC $7,500 for brush cutting. Wudi would like 
more assurances about it before making the purchase. Peters suggested a list be drawn up of 
the questions that need answering and if all questions are answered correctly that a motion 
could be made to either purchase it or pass it up. Fuchs makes a motion to purchase the front-
mounted brush mower contingent on it fitting our mounts and does not exceed the weight 
capacity of the grader. Second by Peters. Fuchs/Peters vote aye; Wudi nay. Motion passed. 
 
Public Input – None. 
 
Road Updates – Kurt reports there are issues with the truck. He believes it is an issue with the 
turbo.  
 
A motion was made by Fuchs and seconded by Wudi to adjourn the meeting at 7:45 PM. Next 
meeting to be held on February 14, 2024. Meeting adjourned.     
 

       Jill Scheithauer, Town Clerk 


